
 

GLS / C / 547-22                                CIRCULAR                      30th August 2022 

                     Early dispersal on 5th & 8th September 

 

Dear Parent,   
 
Please be informed that on account of Teachers Day, all students will disperse at 10:30 

a.m. on Monday, 5th September 2022. The entire teaching faculty at GLS will be visiting 

the Mohammed Bin Rashid Library (MBRL). Reading being a whole school thrust at 

GLS all teachers will avail this opportunity to have a look at the reading resources 

available in the library. Our students will also visit the library in smaller groups from 

September to December. 

 
Please note that students and staff will disperse at 10.30 a.m. on Thursday, 8th 

September 2022 on account of Onam. Wishing a happy and blessed Onam to all 

celebrating this festival. 

 
Warm regards,  
 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 


